
 

 

National Institute of Technology Warangal 

Dt: 05-11-2021 

NOTICE  

ATTENTION: ALL THE STUDENTS (Except B.Tech. – I Year) 

It is decided by the competent authority to conduct the class work and the 

examinations for all the students (except B.Tech. – I year) in offline mode in the 

institute from next semester onwards. However, the decision will be reviewed before 

the commencement of the next semester and will be notified on the website if there is 

any change in the decision. All the students are informed to get fully vaccinated and 

gear up for the offline classwork from the next semester.  

Students are also informed to visit the institute website for any updates.  

 
 
                                                                                                           Dean, Academic  

 


